
 

C&H Engineering and Surveying Inc. joins IMEG Corp. 

January 03, 2022 

 
C&H Engineering and Surveying, Inc. (C&H Engineering), a civil, surveying, and structural 
engineering firm based in Bozeman, MT, has joined IMEG Corp.  
 
Founded in 1994, C&H Engineering has offered geotechnical, environmental, civil, surveying, and 
structural services in the Gallatin Valley and surrounding areas for over 27 years, providing skillful 
and thorough work on a wide variety of projects including the hospitality, residential, commercial, 
government, and religious markets.   
 
“We are extremely pleased to welcome C&H Engineering into our company,” said IMEG 
President/CEO Paul VanDuyne. “We already have an existing working relationship and by blending 
both firms’ civil and structural expertise with IMEG’s full-service engineering portfolio, we create a 
strong synergy for future growth throughout the mountain states and Pacific Northwest – allowing us 
to help more clients by leveraging a broader base of market and technical expertise.” 
 
C&H Engineering’s Principal Per Hjalmarsson said his firm is thrilled to be part of IMEG and helping 
drive continued growth in the greater Bozeman region. “We are excited to move into this next 
chapter and expand our breadth of services and reach,” he said. “This merger brings together 
decades of experience, enhances our passion for delivering quality work, and allows us to continue 
developing strong client relationships across the region and beyond.”  
 
Mr. Hjalmarsson will continue as client executive with IMEG, and the firm will operate out of its 
existing Bozeman office, doing business as C&H Engineering, now IMEG.   
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.imegcorp.com/news_events/ch-engineering-and-surveying-inc-joins-imeg-corp/ 
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